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The Design and Technology department at Chorlton High School consists of a range of different GCSE and vocational qualifications which are offered to students at the end of year 8 as part of a three year Key Stage 4 program.

Within the team we have a range of teaching and learning staff who teach across the department a range of different subjects including; GCSE Design and Technology, GCSE Food Preparation and Nutrition, BTEC Child Development and vocational qualifications in NCFE Graphic Design. We are looking to develop Health and Social Care from September 2019 to complement our suites of subjects.

In Key Stage 3 we work alongside the Computing team to offer rotational curriculum in Computing and Technology where students will spend two hours a week over a 12 week rotation studying Technology (either Design and Technology or Food Preparation and Nutrition) and they will then study one rotation within Computing. This is the same for both Year 7 and 8 students. We have worked hard to make sure that our curriculum offering at Key Stage 3 complements our Key Stage 4 curriculum to support students in their development should they choose us as one of their options.

Within the team there are 2 curriculum  leaders as well as a curriculum leader for both Computing and Technology. We are looking all the time at ways to continue to develop our subject area, which our students enjoy in class and after school with some clubs being run by staff on various nights of the week. As well as the team of teachers a number of the wider faculty are members of the senior leadership team, who bring a wealth of knowledge and experience to the team when teaching in the curriculum areas. 

Being part of a wider faculty with staff also collaborating with us from our partner school Chorlton High School South as well as across the trust, we are given a range of opportunities to develop professionally and share ideas for teaching and learning to ensure that we are supporting students progress.

Ideally we are looking to build upon our curriculum staffing with an additional member of the team who can teach with it Design and Technology (and possibly Graphics) to join us for the next academic year.

